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At last the wall was completed to half its height around the entire city, for the people had worked with enthusiasm.- Nehemiah 4:6

LCA OPENS ENROLLMENT 2022-2023

FAMILIES SEEK EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY

Laramie Christian Academy opened enrollment for the 2022-2028 school year mid-January. Families who enroll are
seeking educational opportunities where their children can learn at school un-shamed for their beliefs at home. Where
learning about the God who created order during math class is part of the same school day in which students learn that
scientific conclusions not only agree with the Bible but that through the scientific process and logic we can know God better.
A school where reading the classics and learning about history helps students learn to learn, reason, and think for themselves
today. Knowing Jesus with all our heart, soul, mind and strength throughout all subjects and avenues of life can be lived out
at LCA.

We are seeing an increased
available to students and families
dissatisfaction of government
public schools. As we talk with
we hear the following

interest in opportunities

at LCA in part due to
mandated curriculums in
families seeking enrollment
statements:
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“I want my child to be able to grow up in an environment where they are not treated as a bigot because they believe in truth,
where acceptance is not excluded from those of the Christian faith, where tolerance is not used as a weapon against morals.”
“I do not want my child to be forced to refrain from capitalizing their own race to prove that they aren’t a racist.” “I don’t
want my child groomed for sexual abuse through required classroom reading.” “I want my child to grow up knowing their
parents are on their team rather than learning steadily through their schooling years that their parents are misguided and
that public education holds a truer path.” “I want my child to be able to use a bathroom safely.” “I want my children to be
able to have the God they believe in an integrated part of every moment of their day, not just someone who is allowed only
on evenings and weekends.”

” «

It is our prayer that as we grow, more and more Christian families can find what they are looking for in their children's
education here at Laramie Christian Academy.

e
MRS MARTIN K TEACHER'S AID

Mrs. Vera Martin joined LCA staff originally in December as a substitute for our K-
2 class. With the start of the new year, Martin transitioned into our Kindergarten
Aid for Reading/Language Arts. Mrs. Martin comes every school day for 1 hour to
work with our kindergarten students on their grade specific reading, writing, and
language arts curriculum.

Mrs. Martin was saved at the age of 11 and grew up in the church. She was the
church pianist and is passionate about bringing people to church and leading
people to a relationship with Christ. Her family moved to Laramie this year and
they attend church at Cornerstone Baptist Church.

Martin is also a grandmother to a student enrolled at LCA and has had experience as a teacher when
her own child was enrolled in a Christian School. She enjoys the kindergarten age especially and makes
things fun by songs, active learning and even an occasional extra (stuffy, snack, prize, etc). Her
dedication to the children is evident in both her lesson planning and daily teaching.
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MS. HARATYK - LCA CLASSROOM & RECESS AlD

Ms. Ashley Haratyk (“ha-rat-ick”), known by students at Ms. H, joined Laramie
Christian Academy this January as a Classroom Aid, Recess Aid and Lunchroom
Monitor. Her presence daily in the lunchroom, play yard and classrooms in the
afternoons brings consistent and excellent supervision for LCA students.

In her senior year in Elementary/Special Education at University of Wyoming,
Ashley is a driven, passionate preservice teacher. Her previous experience includes
time as a Paraeducator with ACSDI1, Teaching Assistant at Teton Literacy Center,
athletics assistance/teaching and various other assistant teaching/teaching roles
since 2013.

Just as passionate about teaching, Ms. H is passionate about Jesus. She is enrolled in Bible Insitute a 6am
daily bible study at Laramie Valley Chapel. This coming summer she is scheduled to attend a year with a
mission organization in Tijuana Mexico, teaching at a missionary school.

We are excited to have Ms. H join us for the remainder of the year and can’t wait to see all that God does
through her and our students.

]
LCA BIDS MRS. MILLER FAREWELL

LCA is grieved to announce that Mrs. Miller, our beloved K-2 teacher has regrettably resigned. In her letter to
classroom parents, Mrs. Miller stated the following.

“It's with a heavy and broken heart that I let you know I am resigning from teaching at LCA. I can honestly say this has been

the hardest decision of my life. I care deeply for each one of the students in my classroom and have enjoyed being a part of
their lives.”

Please join us in praying for Mrs. Miller and her family. Her commitment to excellence and Jesus were/are
exemplary. We will miss her!

LCA is actively interviewing K2 teaching candidates for the remainder of the year. Interested candidates my fill out
the teaching application on our website. https://www.laramiechristianacademy.com/connect/teacher-application

DATES TO REMEMBER

LARAMIE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

JANUARY 14 FEBRUARY 21 JANUARY 2022
Last day of first semester No School --
JANUARY 17 President's Day

No School -- Teacher in Service

THE BIG "3" OF LCA LCA IS AN OFFICIAL

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE MEMBER OF THE
BIBLE INTEGRATION AT

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS
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